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Dear Parents 
You may have seen a new face this week in our 
school office.  Mrs Caust has joined Bugle School as 
a Business Administration Apprentice.   
Many of you will have noticed that Mrs Ferris is 
expecting her first baby in December.  Mr Watson 
has been appointed to cover her maternity leave.  
Mr Watson will be in school over the coming weeks 
to meet the Year 6 class and other children 
throughout the school. We welcome Mrs Caust and 
Mr Watson to the team at Bugle School. 
Have a fantastic weekend. 
Matt Nicholls 
Head of School 

Our Achievers of the Week for the 
Week Ending 29/9/17:  
Reception Finley Adshead  
Year 1   Frankie Jeffs  
Year 2   Bartosz Bilinski  
Year 3   Jayden Curtin  
Year 4   Grace Tabb  
Year 5   Stuart Jones  
Year 6   Callum Robson  
Attendance - Year 5 (96%) 
Class of the Week - Rec & Year 4 
Buddy of the Week - Ruby Stephens 

 

Good to Be Green  
Well done to all of the children who 
continue to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in school.  164 
texts (86.3%) were sent to parents 
on Friday for children that had 
remained ‘green’ all week.  Well 
done. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Clubs List for Autumn Term 2017: 

Mon Board 
Games 

Lunchtime Ms Atkins 

Mon Choir  3.15-4.15 Miss Croney 

Mon KS2 
Football  

3.15-4.15 Mr Nicholls 

Tues Homework  Lunchtime Mr Wherry 

Tues Spanish  Lunchtime Mrs Guedes 

Tues  Art  3.15-4.15 Miss Hobbs 

Tues High Five 3.15-4.15 Miss Dunmore/ 
Mrs Hill 

Tues Maths 3.15-4.15 Miss Beard 

Wed Wake and 
Shake  

Lunchtime Mrs Ferris/ 
Miss Dunmore 

Wed Poetry 3.15-4.15 Mrs Jennings 

Thurs Cross 
Country  

Lunchtime Mr Nicholls 

Thurs Reading 
Club 

Lunchtime Mrs Rowe 

Thurs KS2 Tag 
Rugby 

3.15-4.15 Mr Nicholls 

Thurs Gardening 3.15-4.15 Mr Taylor/ 
Mrs Tippett 

FOBS Meeting   
Following our Friends 
of Bugle School AGM 

on Monday, it was agreed that our next meeting take 
place on Monday 16th October.  This meeting will be 
to discuss the fundraising activities for the 
forthcoming year.  All parents/carers/guardians are 
welcome to attend and offer ideas.  A crèche will be 
available in the Nursery.  Please join us for a coffee, 
biscuit and chat about the future fun activities we 
can arrange for your children, whilst raising vital 
funds for special events and treats for the children to 
be held throughout the year.  Thank you.  

5/10/2017 
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Diary Dates:  

5/10/17 Y5/6 Bikeability – Level 2 
 School census day 
10/10/17 Football/Netball match home 

Treverbyn 
12/10/17 Y5/6 Bikeability - Level 2  
13/10/17 Rec/Y1/Y2/Y3/Y4 NHS Flu 

Immunisation  
 Y5/6 Bikeability - additional day  
17/10/17 Football/Netball match away St 

Dennis 
20/10/17 Inset Day - School Closed for 

Children 
23/10/17 27/10/17 Half Term  
7/11/17 Football/Netball match home 

Roche 
8/11/17 Theatre Company visiting 
10/11/17 Tempest Photography 
14/11/17 Football/Netball match away 

Nanpean 
21/11/17 Football/Netball match home 

Luxulyan 
23/11/17 School Choir to Village Hall 
20/12/17 Last Day of Autumn Term  
 1.30 pm finish 
4/1/18 Spring Term Starts 
9/1/18 Football/Netball match away 

Foxhole 
12/2/18-16/2/18 Half Term 
19/2/18 Inset Day - School Closed for 

Children 
29/3/18 Last Day of Spring Term 
16/4/18 Summer Term Starts 
14/5/18-17/5/18 SATS Week 
28/5/18-1/6/18 Half Term 
20/7/18 Last Day of Summer Term  
23 & 24/7/18 Inset Day - School Closed for 

Children 

Just a reminder..... that 

the old pound coins will not be 
accepted in shops after 
Sunday 15th October, although 
banks will still take them until 
the coins are completely 
removed from circulation.  
Therefore Friday 13th October, 
is the last date we can accept the old style coins.  
Thank you. 

 

 

 
Starting school or transferring to a 
secondary school is an important step for 

your child.  Cornwall Council want to make the 
process of applying for a school place as easy as 
possible.  
Reception Class 
If your child was born between 1 September 2013 and 
31 August 2014 you will need to apply for a school 
place for September 2018. The deadline for 
applications is 15 January 2018.  
If you submit an application by 15 January 2018 you 
will be sent a letter in  the post on 16 April 2018 telling 
you which school you have been allocated.  If you 
opted through the online application system to also 
be notified by email, you will receive this on 16 April 
2018. 
Secondary School 
If your child is currently in year six of a junior or 
primary school, you will need to apply for a place in 
year seven in a secondary school for September 
2018.  The deadline for applications is 31 October 
2017.  
If you submit an application by 31 October 2017 you 
will be sent a letter in the post on 1 March 2018 telling 
you which school you have been  allocated.  If you 
opted through the online application system to also 
be notified by email, you will receive this on 1 March 
2018. 
For more information on how to apply for a school 
place, please go to: 
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/education-and-
learning/schools-and-colleges/school-
admissions/apply-to-start-school-or-transfer-to-junior-
secondary-or-ks4-school-in-september-2018/  


